



July 27, 2020 

Greetings Members And Guests Of The Arizona Presbytery!


This is your official notice of the upcoming stated meeting of Presbytery, to be held at New Valley 
Church (101 E Comstock Dr, Chandler, AZ 85225) on Thursday, August 20th, commencing at 9:00am. 
Please notice the modified agenda below.


Agenda Snapshot (full agenda on website) 

Thursday, August 20th 
9:00am 	 Presbytery begins with prayer, singing, and morning devotion

9:30am 	 Administration Commission Partial Report

	 Team Reports: Missions, RUF, Ordination Team

12:00pm	 Lunch on site

12:30pm	 Team Reports continue, if needed

	 Administration Commission concludes report

3:00pm	 Presbytery ends


All Team meetings should happen in advance of Presbytery. Meeting rooms will not be available at 
New Valley Church on the day of Presbytery. We encourage all Team leaders to arrange virtual or in-
person meetings at a different time. In an effort to conduct a healthy, safe, and neighbor-loving 
meeting we encourage all presbyters and guests to consider the following commonsense practices. 














I very much look forward to being with you all. Blessings, 

Those who are sick are asked to stay 
home and not attend Presbytery. The 
elderly and vulnerable should consider 
staying home as well.

All guests will be asked to maintain 
reasonable distance from others while 
seated in the sanctuary.

We encourage all to interact without 
contact or us a wave, fist/elbow-bump 
instead of a handshake/hug.

Masks are beneficial and encouraged—but 
not required. Please use discretion where 
social distancing is not possible.

Hand sanitizer stations will be available 
throughout the building. Please utilize as 
you enter and exit. 

We encourage all to avoid close groupings. 
While gathering in groups, please social 
distance when possible.


